
To all Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing in support of Senate Bill 353,  I fully support better setback regulations and 
sound regulations for wind turbines or anything else that makes that much noise.  Our poor 
county, (Marshall), used to have some of the most pristine vistas imaginable.  The land has 
now been raped by these awful turbines.  The lights at night are horrific to nearby 
towns.  I can't imagine how awful it must be for those who live close to them.  We are 
several miles away and still find them terribly annoying.  We tend to keep our eyes averted 
to the west when we are in our pastures, because to look to the east we see the turbines 
and they make us sick to our stomach.   It's like we have been invaded by some enormous 
aliens. We live here to enjoy the country, the wildlife and the lovely land God made.  It has 
been destroyed by human greed. 
 
God bless you in your efforts to keep other Kansas vistas from being destroyed. 
 
Don and Laura Musil 
 


